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Comments: Attention Ms. Jackson,

 

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. Thank you for the opportunity to provide my feedback as part

of the National Environmental Policy Act.

 

For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project as it

is important to all Idahoans. The comment period provides plenty of time to read the DEIS and submit comments.

Further extensions of the comment period are unnecessary and will needlessly delay the project.

 

Thank you for reviewing my comments. Again, I urge you to permit Midas Gold's carefully thought out plan as

outlined under alternative two.


